
Summit Mennonite Church 
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Patrick & Christine Nafziger, Pastors                                                                    Worship:   10:00 am      
Deb Barry & William Troyer, Caring Team                                                                        

Welcome to all visitors! May you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 
 

June 13, 2021 
 

Prelude   Pam Zook 
 

Welcome and Lighting the Peace Candle: Christine Nafziger 
 

Call to Worship & Opening Prayer:  Christine 

Psalm 84:1-4 
 How lovely is your dwelling place,  

  O Lord of hosts! 
My soul longs, indeed it faints  
  for the courts of the Lord; 
my heart and my flesh sing  
  for joy to the living God. 
Even the sparrow finds a home,  
  and the swallow a nest for herself,  
where she may lay her young,  
  at your altars, O Lord of hosts, my King and my God. 
Happy are those who live in your house, 
  ever singing your praise.    Selah 
 

 Leader:  Open our ears 

 People:  to hear your word. 
 Leader:  Open our eyes 

 People:  to see your presence. 
 Leader:  Open our arms 

 People:  to the embrace of community. 
 Leader:  Open our minds 

 People:  to the beauty of truth. 
 Leader:  Open our hearts 

 People:  to the joy of new life.      (Voices Together, 866) 
 

Opening Song:  All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name  VT# 364 
 

Prayer of Confession:  Christine 
 

Passing the Peace: Christine 

 

Children’s Time: Christine 
 

Song: Jesus, Be the Center  VT # 584 
 

Scripture: Philippians 1:27-30   (Christine) 
 

Sermon: Patrick 
 

Song of Response: How Can We Worship Caesar’s Cross  VT # 308 
 

Sharing Joys and Concerns: Christine 
 

Congregational Prayer: Christine 
 

Offering 
 

Announcements/Welcome of Visitors: Christine 
 

Closing Song:  How Can We Be Silent VT # 790 
 

Sending Blessing: Christine 
 

TODAY 
 Worship Leader: Christine Nafziger 
 Piano: Pam Zook 
 Worship Planner: Joanne Lehman 
 

LAST WEEK  
 Attendance:  39  General Offering: $3,400 
       $1,989 needed weekly to meet spending plan 
 

TODAY 
We will have an open discussion today after the worship service for people 
to discuss feelings, options, or concerns regarding what was shared last 
Sunday on the offer to purchase our building. ZOOM will remain open 
during open this discussion. 

 

COMING EVENTS 

• Sunday, August 1, 7pm: Blossom Music Center Cleveland Orchestra 
concert – Beethoven’s Seventh Symphony 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

I’ve scheduled a U-Haul truck and Stan has agreed to be the driver to move my 
belongings from Munroe Falls to Doylestown on Friday, July 2. Although I have 
arranged for people to move heavy items and pack the truck, additional help 
would be appreciated for smaller items at both Munroe Falls in the morning, 
and Doylestown in the afternoon. Thank you, Karen  
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Please join us on the lawn of Blossom Music Center on Sunday, August 1 at 7 
pm for an evening of fellowship, snacks, and wonderful music. If desired you 
may bring finger foods to share during the hour (or so) before the concert 
begins. See Mona for tickets. And thanks to LaVerne for again generously 
donating the tickets for everyone.  
 

MCC launches new dignity kit: MCC’s new dignity kits provide hygiene and 
sanitary items tailored for women and girls who don’t have ready access to the 
items they need. The kits include eco-friendly, washable menstrual pads which 
are a sustainable solution to expensive disposable sanitary products and help 
increase school attendance for girls. Get involved by collecting kit contents, 
sewing reusable pads or donating toward shipping and supply costs. For more 
information, visit mcc.org/dignity-kits or call the MCC Great Lakes office at 
574-534-4133. Thank you for supporting vulnerable women and girls with MCC 
dignity kits! 
 

MENNONITE MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Christy Harrison and 
Peter Sensenig, and their three children, are preparing to return to the African 
continent to build bridges between Christians and Muslims. Pray for them 
during their time of orientation at the Paris Mennonite Center in France, where 
they will ground themselves in language study and in the ministries in French-
speaking Africa. They are serving jointly through Eastern Mennonite Missions 
and Mennonite Mission Network. 
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